
October 14, 2018 

Deacon of the Week 

Geoffrey McMichael 

Counting Committee 

for October   

Bobbie Barber 

Amanda Miller 

Stewardship Report  

Total Offering for 

October 7, 2018 

$4,606.00 

Thank you so much for 

allowing us to share our 

music with you.  We 

enjoyed the fellowship, 

meeting new friends and 

the wonderful food.  We 

hope to come again one 

day.          Thank you,  

Columbia Academy 

Elementary Ensemble and 

Families 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

    

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  
 
 

 

 

 

Our Ministry Team 

Pastor 

Rev. Tim Morrison 

601-669-2969 

Music Ministry 

Tammy Smith 

601-441-5319 

Student Ministry 

Evan Broom 

601-441-7920 

Children’s Ministry 

Tami Breland 

601-441-5532 

Sr. Adult Ministry 

Jane Graves 

601-441-8450 

Ministry Assistant 

Teresa Morrison 

601-674-0602 

Sunday School 

Jim Allen 

601-740-0622 

Weekly Service Times 

Sundays 

10:00 a.m. 

Sunday School 

11:00 a.m. 

Worship 

5:00 p.m. 

Evening Worship 

Wednesdays 

6:30 p.m. 

Prayer Service 

Student Ministry 

Children’s Missions 

7:15 p.m. 

Choir Rehearsal 

Food Pantry Items for 
October 

Soup & Crackers 
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Exalting the Christ 

Equipping the Christian 

Evangelizing the Community 

October 14, 2018 



Morning Worship 
11:00 a.m. 

 

Prelude 

Baptism of Dixie McMichael 

 

Call to Worship #36 .......................................... He Is Exalted 

 Choir 

Hymns #107 ......................... Lord, I Lift Your Name on High 

 #56 ........................................... To God Be the Glory 

 

Welcome and Invocation .................................... Bro. Evan 

Hymn ........................... How Deep the Father’s Love for Us 

Hymn #93 ...................... God, Our Father, We Adore Thee 

Offertory Prayer .................................................. Jerry Broom 

Offertory Music 

Message ..................................................................... Bro. Tim 

Hymn #305 .................................................... Jesus Paid It All 

Benediction 

 

 

 

There is a nursery ministry provided for babies through 

three years of age.  Mrs. Barbara O’Fallon is available 

to care for our youngest church attendees. 

 

 

Today our youth ministry is selling 

fish plates to raise money for 

their December Trip to 

Gatlinburg. Everyone is invited 

to get a take-out plate or stay 

and eat in the fellowship hall. 

The cost is $10.00 a plate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church Family, 

Thank you for all the calls, love and concern, for lifting 

us up in prayer and letting us know you care.  Your 

prayers have carried us through as God was bringing us 

through. 

Robert & Eleanor Johnson 

********** 

Trunk & Treat and the Fall Fest will be at ECBC on 

Sunday, October 28th from 4:00 p.m. – 5:30 p.m. 

 

 


